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Ordinance 4-14 
 

Lease of City Dock Space to Chesapeake Marine Tours 

 

The proposed ordinance would authorize for fiscal year 2020 the lease of certain 
municipal property located at the City Dock to Chesapeake Marine Tours, Inc. for the 
docking and mooring of certain boats. 

 
The City of Annapolis and Chesapeake Marine Tours, Inc., have entered into a 
succession of leases beginning in 1972 for the purposes of permitting Chesapeake 
Marine Tours to lease docking spaces at the City Dock to dock its vessels and carry on 
its business of operating a cruise and water taxi service on the Chesapeake Bay and its 
tributaries. 
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